Vicky Bell Interview: 24th October 2014 
1. How do you feel about the construction? I think it is going to be really exciting.
2. What will it look like? Wooden lodge.
3. What will it be called? It will be a school vote!
4. Where will it be? On the bottom corner of the school field.
5. How is it an Eco building? All of the materials we use will be eco friendly.
6. When will it open? We want to open in January 2015.
7. How big will it be? It will be quite big and we can take 25 children so bigger than the nursery in school. 
8. How will it improve our school? We will be redeveloping the field and won’t need to knock anything else down.
9. Will it be hard to get to it when it is raining? No, there will be a path.
10. Who is building it? The Cabin Co from North Wales
11. What will happen to the old nursery? The children who are 3-4 years old will go there.
12. What play things will you have? A maths area, an environmental area and we will develop the playground.
13. Who will the teachers be? All the teachers we have now will stay but we might get some more.

